
HEADBANDS 

FIFA is allowing the use of headbands on players. 

The only restriction is that the headband cannot be ‘too thick in width’.  This leaves the ruling open to 

interpretation.  Please see below some examples of what is acceptable and not acceptable. 

Acceptable 

   

 

NOT ACCEPTABLE – Too Wide 

   

 

 


